
4x4 Committee Report 
 
The 4x4 Committee met again on Tuesday, September 4. We reviewed the Banner policy, and 
the Roundtable members offered valuable insights to consider, including making the policy City 
wide (as opposed to just downtown) that we can also use it in the future for other banner 
projects, such as along the Hwy 3 corridor. We also discussed next steps and the timeline for 
installation of the Nick Swearer sculpture being donated by the city by the Save the Northfield 
Depot group. Teresa is working with Dave Bennett to get a base designed as soon as possible. It 
needs to be installed and publicly dedicated by the end of November to meet the deadlines for 
the SEMAC grant that funded its restoration.  
 
 


